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17 October 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an important staff change that will take place at the end of 
this term. Mrs Burns will be leaving us at Christmas to embark on a life-changing 
opportunity as she has decided to start a new adventure in her professional journey.  
While we are saddened to see her go, we fully support her decision and the exciting 
path that lies ahead of her. 
 
I am certain that many of you share in our disappointment at losing such a dedicated 
and inspiring teacher. However, I trust that you will join me in wishing Mrs Burns all the 
best in her future endeavours and in her new pasture. 
 
In light of this change, I am pleased to announce that we have appointed Miss 
Kirkpatrick as the new Year 3 teacher, commencing in January. Miss Kirkpatrick is an 
enthusiastic educator with a wealth of experience and I am confident that she will make 
a positive contribution to our school community. I am sure you will all extend a warm 
welcome to her and support her as she settles into her new role at St Luke's. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support during this transition. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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